
Letter of appreciation  

from the President of the Russian Federation 

 

 

To the team of 

Public Joint Stock Company  

Gazprom 

 

 

I would like to thank you for making an active contribution to the preparation and 

holding of events within the framework of the Year of Ecology in the Russian 

Federation. 

 

 

Vladimir Putin 

Moscow, February 22, 2018 

 








